
No matter how chaotic it is, wildflowers will still spring up in the middle of 

nowhere.                

                                               Sheryl Crow 
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Next Board Meeting 

Office Remodel 

Approval of Financial Statements for Fiscal Year 

2018-19:   Ms. Kayla Horton of the accounting firm 

Horton, McNulty and Saeteurn, presented the Dis-

trict’s Financial Statements for Fiscal Year Ending 

June 30, 2019.  The Independent Auditor’s Report 

contains the opinions of the accounting firm regard-

ing their review of the District’s financial position as of June 30, 2019 and the results of 

its operations and changes in net assets and cash flow for the year.  The review was 

conducted in conformity with the accounting principles and systems prescribed by the 

State Controller’s Office and State regulations governing Special Districts.   

Acceptance of the Office Conversion Project:  
The Board of Director’s unanimously accepted the 
Office Conversion project and authorized the Man-
ager to file a Notice of Completion.    

We would like to thank North Valley Builders for 
doing such a great job creating this new lobby 
space, and we encourage everyone to stop by and 
check it out.    

Quotable Quotes:   May your troubles be less and your blessings be more; and noth-
ing but happiness come through your door!         Author: A Very Wise Leprechaun 

AC Pipe Testing 
Operator staff is planning to take the 5th sample of the 

District’s AC pipe along Placer Road just east of the Dis-

trict Office.   The District will be testing a total of six 

samples in different soil types within Centerville to eval-

uate the AC pipe’s current condition as well as better 

forecast its remaining useful service life.  In order to obtain the AC Pipe sam-

ple, water must be shut off in the sample area.  Please call the District Office to 

make sure we have your current contact information on file to ensure you do 

not miss a notification of any nature. 



Scheduled Board Meetings: 

The next scheduled Board of Director’s Meet-
ing will be held Wednesday, March 18th  at 
7:00 pm, at the District Office.   
 

The public is always welcome.  

Average Water Usage   
Compare the usage on your water bill with the   

average of the District.   

February’s Average:  1,900 cubic - feet.         

Public Safety 10-10 Survey 
The Redding Police Department is asking that we all participate in a ten 
question survey to help them better serve the community.   The survey 
should not take any longer than ten minutes.     
 
You can take the survey at:  www.reddingpolice.org. 
 
Thank you for your participation.   

 

 

 

If you have or know of, a child who lives in the Grant School District and will be 
attending kindergarten next year, now is the time to come by the office and sign 
up.  Kindergarten registration packets were mailed in mid February; however, if 
you contact the office you can still receive one.  Children must be 5 years old by 
September 1, 2020 in order to register for the 2020-2021 school year.  Parents of 
children turning 5 between September 2nd and December 2nd, 2020 should call 
the office for enrollment options. 

Grant School Kindergarten Round-Up 

Water is essential to life – both as a basic human need for survival and as an 
“ingredient” in almost everything we do, from food production to manufacturing to 
power generation.  

You likely already appreciate that water is a precious commodity.   For example, a human can survive at least three weeks 
without food, but can go only about three days without drinking water (or water-based liquid) before dehydration becomes a 
medical emergency.   
 

Nonetheless, in the U.S., we commonly take access to quality drinking water for granted, and 
this water presently comes to most people in the U.S. at a very low cost—just cents per gallon.  
 

Here is a little comparison just to put your water costs into perspective… 
 

Local stores typically sell a 24-count case of 16.9 oz water bottles (Which is a total of 3.25 gal-
lons) for $9.98.   This is $3.07 per gallon.   
 

Centerville CSD sells 748 gallons for $1.04.  This is $0.001 per gallon.  Even if you add in the Base Rate of $28.75, Center-
ville’s rate per gallon is $0.039 per gallon.    
 

When you pay your water bill, you are not only paying for the water you used, but also for all that it takes to treat and deliver it 
to your residence.     
 

We look forward to continuing to provide a reliable, adequate supply of high quality water, at the lowest reasonable price, in 
an environmentally responsible manner to you each and every day! 


